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Administrator  
Jerad Langley 

Director of Nursing 
 Kathy Domec 

 Assistant Director of Nursing 
 Margaret Gaspard 

CNA Supervisor 
Felicia Price, CNA 

QA/Nurse Educator 
Karla Foster 

MDS Coordinator 
 Eve Lejeune 

MDS Coordinator 
Jonathan Young 

MDS Coordinator 
 Margaret Noe 

Social Service Director 
Claire Gossen 

Community Outreach/Admissions 
Coordinator 

Angelique Credeur 
Life Enrichment Director  

Hydi Romero 
Bookkeeper/Collections  

Coordinator 
Angela Legnion 

Team Member Specialist 
Britney Thibodeaux 
Dietary Supervisor  

Donna Fisher 
Housekeeping Supervisor 

Virginia Lastrape 
Maintenance Supervisor 

Brett Hoffpauir  

...And the Chiefs take the Win! 
Super Bowl weekend was nothing 

short of a WIN at Southwind. We 

placed our bets in a house           

divided, and the odds were in                 

favor for some. Some say it was 

the “Swifties,” and some say it was 

all the hard work. Either way, the 

Chiefs took the win.  
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Suzette Boullion has been a 
valuable member of the 
Housekeeping Team for 

one year. She is a resident 
of Crowley and enjoys 

going on outings with her 
friends. Thank you, Suzette, 

for your hard work and 
dedication at Southwind.  

Resident of the 
Month 

Happy Birthday 
 

Residents: 

Ralph G.    03/04 

Alana G.    03/14 

Ronald D.    03/23 

John R.    03/24 

Mary P.    03/26 

Shirley R.    03/30 

 

 
Employees: 

Audessa Hayes   03/07 

Sercelina Castille   03/11 

Michelle Trahan   03/11 

Karla Foster    03/12 

Shaundricka Francis  03/15 

Teressa Robinson   03/17 

Charlene Felix   03/18 

Bailey Lemaire   03/27 

Lillian Boudreaux   03/29 

 

 

Mr. Chester 
Charles 

Knowledge is Wealth. 
It was our pleasure to share our knowledge 

about long-term care and provide some 

insight about Southwind to the soon-to-be 

graduating nursing students at SLCC. These 

students are the future of healthcare we 

look forward to their success! 

“The only thing that overcomes hard luck is 

hard work.”    -Harry Golden 

Happy Anniversary! 
 

Please help us congratulate the 

following employees who are 

celebrating anniversaries this month. 

Thank you for dedication to Southwind! 
 

 

Janee Mouton  03/01, 1 year 

Suzette Boullion  03/01, 1 year 

Heather Bertrand  03/01, 1 year 

Jonathan Young  03/07, 3 years 

Kira Harmon   03/10, 1 year 

Jayden Nelson  03/10, 1 year 

Margaret Noe  03/14, 2 years 

Megan Falcon  03/15, 11 years 

Stephanie Breaux  03/30, 2 years 

Employee of the Month 
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Mardi Gras, Y’all! 
It’s always a good time at Southwind… but even more so during 
parade season. Mardi Gras always brings good fun, good food, 
and the greatest of friends together. Thank you to everyone who 

participated in making our holiday such a success! 

 

All You Need Is Love! 
Whether you’re a resident, employee, or cherished 

visitor, Valentine’s Day at Southwind is all about 

spreading love and cheer. Love knows no age limit 

and we proved it with a Valentine social filled with 

joy, laughter, and plenty of love.  

Love is not about how much you say 'I 

love you,' but how much you can prove 

that it's true.    - Unknown  



 

 

804 Crowley-Rayne Hwy. 
Crowley, LA  70526 

 

Our Mission 
To enrich the lives of residents, families, and employees by creating 

communities filled with respect, encouragement, and compassion.  

Reminders: 
• Please label your loved one’s clothing and items, even if you do their laundry. 

• Bring plastic bags or sealed containers for food storage . 

• Help keep  your loved one’s closet neat by cleaning it out seasonally. 

• Please do not display items on lights. 

• Our Lost and Found items are located in the Laundry Department (periodically dis-
played in the Beauty Shop). 
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